Tim Hawthorne

From: Elena Meredith <elena.meredith@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2017 4:58 PM
To: Claire Holley gOdsown Political Party; Damien O'Connor Labour ; Jack Collin Democrats for Social

Credit; Jackie Farrelly NZ FIrst; Kate Fulton Greens; Maureen Pugh National ; Richard Osmaston
Money Free NZ

Cc: info@ourmapua.org

Subject: YOur involvement in and contribution to the Mapua Meet the Candidates Meeting

Tena koutou katoa — just a brief panui to thank you all so much for an interesting informative and respectful
presentation from you all on your Party’s policies and plans for Aotearoa/NZ

It was really gratifying to be with a group who acknowledged areas of agreement with other parties and avoided any
personal comments .

Thankyou all, especially those of you who travelled considerable distances to participate, for ensuring that people in our
community can make informed choices and that democracy can thrive

We wish you well in your ongoing campaigns

Noho ora mai ra- Elena Meredith ( Chair MDCA)



